
 

       Important Dates in May 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents, 

As this school year comes to an end, I want to thank 

you for your continued support. We still have a 

month of school with many planned activities. Please 

remind your children to be on their best behavior and 

finish the year strong. Here are a few reminders: 

REGISTRATION: Please submit your registration packet as soon 

as possible. 

UNIFORMS: Students are required to wear uniforms with the 

school logo. Please order uniforms with enough time. 

LOST AND FOUND: We have many items that need to be 

claimed. Please drop by the school to look for any lost items 

before we donate them. 

YEARBOOK: We still have yearbooks for sale in the front office 

for $26.  

DROP OFF/PICK UP: Please slow down when driving near the 

school. Be sure to follow our procedures. Drop off at the 

designated areas and times. The teachers are here for your 

child’s safety. We ask that you listen to their directions.   

Have a fun and safe summer! 

Martha Franco 

Principal 
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Sixth Grade 

It is my pleasure to announce that housing 

6th grade here was a success. I hope that all 

of our 5th grade students will continue here 

next year. 

 

 

 

May 5th – 9th Teacher Appreciation Week  

May 7th – National School Nurses Day   

May 14th and 20th – Character Matters Plays 

May 13th – Spring Concert @ Da Vinci at 6:00 PM 

May 15th/16th – Field Day 

May 13th/19th – 5th/6th grade to Western 

Playland 

May 22nd – Engineering Fair 

May 22nd – Last day of school/Early release 

5th/6th grade completion celebrations  

May 26th – Memorial Day – School closed 

June 2nd – Summer School Starts 

 


